
P R I N C I P A L ' S  M E S S A G E

Dear Wilson HS Family,

It is an honor to welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year! This year, we look
to focus our initiatives and strengthen cohesion across our programs to grow
ever closer to our vision, accelerate learning and take student achievement
and attainment to new levels. 

In accordance with LAUSD's Strategic Plan, we organize our work in seven key
areas: Academic Excellence and Attendance, Building Capacity, College and
Career Culture, Differentiated Interventions and Supports, Environment, Family,
Staff and Community Engagement and Growth Mindset.  This weekly bulletin
will highlight our work and achievements along these seven areas. 

Wishing you all a successful school year! 
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A C A D E M I C
E X C E L L E N C E  A N D
A T T E N D A N C E

Academics: Our greatest goal and our greatest challenge
is ensuring that all students graduate college and career
ready.  Nothing demonstrates student readiness for the
rigors of college better than AP exams.  We congratulate
the 69 students who passed an AP Exam in Spring 2022.  

Additionally, in Spring 2022, our now seniors, took the
SBAC. We celebrate 55% of students who Met / Exceed in
ELA and 20% of students who Met/Exceed in Math, along
with 26% who Met/Exceed in the California Science Test.  

We also celebrate our DP Scholars.  Last semester, 7/25 full
diploma candidates earned the diploma.  Last time students
took the exams in 2019, 4/31 earned the diploma.  Their
success is testament to their resilience and the time,
dedication and commitment of their teachers. 

 

B U I L D I N G
C A P A C I T Y

Lessons that are on-standard is a major focus at
Wilson HS. At the core of teaching/learning and
curriculum development is the idea that the tasks our
students engage in during a lesson are truly the
mediating factor that determines whether the lesson is
on standard or not. If the task is not an standard, the
lesson is not on-standard. Hence, the tasks we ask
students to engage in daily, will predict how they will
perform on standardized assessments.

While this is not a new concept to us, you might be
interested in learning more about this the
"Instructional Core" presented by City, Elmore,
Fiarman, and Teitel in Instructional Rounds in
Education. 

https://curriculumsolutions.net/blog/2020/09/15/the
-instructional-core/

Attendance: Our student enrollment projection for this
school year was 1,261 students. By the end of Week 1, our
student in-seat attendance was 1404. This growth in
enrollment over the pre-summer projection, marks a
tremendous opportunity for Wilson HS. More students, means
we are able to keep our programs at capacity. Now we work
to ensure our students are present every day and ready to
learn. The daily student attendance rate for the first week of
school was 94.5%. Way to go Mighty Mules!

"Task Predicts Performance"



C O L L E G E  A N D
C A R E E R  R E A D Y

During their senior year, students in the
AVID elective class focus on
completing the college and FAFSA
application process.  Way to go AVID!

This year, all seniors are expected
to apply to at least one college and
complete the FAFSA application.  This
will require our collective efforts.  At
the very least, all staff members need
to support and help spread this
message to all our students and to
reinforce the value of post-secondary
planning. When students leave Wilson,
they do so with a plan!

C O L L E G E  A N D  C A R E E R  R E A D Y

A V I D ' S
M I S S I O N

I S  T O  C L O S E  T H E
O P P O R T U N I T Y  G A P  B Y

P R E P A R I N G  A L L  S T U D E N T S
F O R  C O L L E G E  R E A D I N E S S

A N D  S U C C E S S  I N  A  G L O B A L
S O C I E T Y .  A S  A N  A V I D

N A T I O N A L  D E M O N S T R A T I O N
S C H O O L ,  W I L S O N  H S  L E A D S

T H E  W A Y !

Krystal Lico-Cruz Rene Izaguiirre Nicole Diaz

Abigail Ramirez



D I F F E R E N T I A T E D
I N T E R V E N T I O N S  &  S U P P O R T S

E N V I R O N M E N T

S C H O O L  S P I R I T

The Wilson Mighty Mules open up football
season against the Bernstein Dragons. The
entire school showed up to the pep rally to
motive our Mighty Mules and to send off all Fall
Sports into their seasons. Go Mighty Mules!

           W E E K 1 :  F I N A L  S C O R E S                 

              J U N I O R  V A R S I T Y
   W I L S O N  H S  ( 2 6 )  V S .  B E R N S T E I N  ( 1 2 )

                    V A R S I T Y
   W I L S O N  H S  ( 2 8 )  V S .  B E R N S T E I N  ( 1 6 )

              N E X T  W E E K  ( A W A Y  G A M E )
W I L S O N  H S  V S .  N O R T H  H O L L Y W O O D  H S  

ACADEMIC SUPPORTS






F A M I L Y ,  S T A F F / S T U D E N T  &
C O M M U N I T Y  E N G A G E M E N T  

G R O W T H  M I N D S E T

S C H O O L  S P I R I T

Having a growth mindset is the idea that our
development is not fixed.  Rather, we are
constantly in a phase of growth and development.  
As an IB school, at Wilson HS, we look towards the
IB Learner Profile to identify the dispositions we
seek to grow in ourselves and in our students,
through our instructional practice and through our
interactions with our students.

Teachers, please post the Learner Profile poster in
your room and refer to it often, helping students
connect their learning to IB and to our school
vision.  

Please connect with Mr. Verbera if you need a
Learner Profile poster.  

STAFF NIGHT

Thank you to the staff members who were able to come
out for Staff Night.  Nothing says Wilson family more than
when staff members bring their families to campus. Staff
members invited spouses, siblings, their children and
even grandchildren.  It was a beautiful sight!

Thank you also to our amazing volunteers and Parent
Center staff who helped with the preparations for Staff
Night! Again, we couldn't do it without you.

IB Learner Profile


